
 

 

OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
 

Regulating Utilities for the Benefit of All  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Office of Utilities Regulation Information Centre 

(OURIC)  
 

Temporary Closure: July 16 to August 4, 2014 

THE OFFICE OF UTILITIES REGULATION 
3rd Floor, PCJ Resource Centre, 36 Trafalgar Road, Kingston 10 

Tel: 1-888-CALL-OUR, (2255-687), (876)968-6053 ● Fax: (876)929-3635 

Website: www.our.org.jm 
  

Issued by the Office of Utilities Regulation on July 16, 2014 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Office of Utilities Regulation advises that our 
Information Centre (OURIC) will be closed from 
Wednesday, July 16, 2014 to August 4, 2014. 
 
OURIC is being renovated to better serve our clients. As 
a result of this planned upgrading work, the public will 
not be able access OURIC or its collection within the 
specified dates. 
 
During this time however, OURlC's Coordinator will 
continue to assist with requests for online research. We 
apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 


